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Close-up on the piloting sessions

The piloting session in Cagliari,  Italy,  was 
conducted with 14 young volunteers from 
Sardinia and the rest of Europe who took 
part in the European Solidarity Corps at 
TDM 2000. This session was invaluable to 
identify and evaluate the topics that the 
volunteers considered the most important 
for the onboarding process in the context 
where the voluntary service was short but 
intense and the cooperation with the 
team was crucial .

In France,  the piloting session was conducted with 
two new employees of Pistes-Solidaires and a 
volunteer of Civic Service who all joined the team 
recently. They tested the practical approaches 
proposed in the Handbook, and all three highlighted 
their usefulness as it helped them initiate a 
conversation with colleagues and facilitate their 
integration into the workplace.

HANDBOOK TO 
DOWNLOAD

The European Commission support f or the production of this publication does not constitute an endorsement of the contents which reflects the 

v iews only  of  the authors, and the Commission cannot be held responsible f or any  use which may  be made of  the inf ormation contained therein.
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Stay tuned as we are working on delivering an online 
course dedicated to onboarding which will serve as a 
key resource for companies and organisations alike.

UPCOMING NEWS

In the weeks just before the festive period, our team had conducted multiple sessions in 
each partner country to test the onboarding methodology developed in Fly2Work 
Handbook. Here we present a more detailed summary.
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